Seeking Nominations For The

EDWARD J. LATESSA
PRACTITIONER
AWARD

The Edward J. Latessa Practitioner Research Award recognizes excellent
social science research or implementation science that is conducted in
government or community agencies to help develop better policy or
operate more effectively. The emphasis will be placed on a significant
contribution to research or implementation science that translates
research findings into organizational change involving community
corrections, institutional corrections, or the judiciary conducted by a
practitioner, researcher, or policy analyst employed in a government or
community agency. Besides recognition and an opportunity to present
about the research at ASC, there will be a reimbursement of up to $500
to attend the annual meeting. Nomination packets should include a
nomination letter and the candidate’s curriculum vitae.

Nominations should be sent to Meghan Mitchell, Edward J. Latessa Practitioner Award
Chair, at m.mitchell@und.edu no later than August 31, 2024.

Please put “Practitioner Research Award Nomination” in the subject line.

For more information, please visit:
https://ascdcs.org/awards/practitioner-research-award/
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